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AIG Programs - Underwriting Bulletin
	99 High Street, 25th Floor
Boston, MA 02110
August 31, 2016

Please note that this Bulletin may provide an update or additional guidance to direction previously provided to you via your Underwriting Guidelines or Program Underwriting Authority document.  This Bulletin supersedes any such previous direction as of the effective date specified below and will be incorporated into your Underwriting Guidelines or Underwriting Authority document, if applicable, as future updates are issued.  If you have any questions or require clarification regarding this Bulletin, please contact your Program Manager.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Title:	 Indiana Moratorium on Cancellations / Non-Renewals 

On August 26, 2016, in response to recent tornadoes and severe storms occurring the weeks of August 15 and August 22, the Indiana Department of Insurance has issued Bulletin 233 (see attachment below) to all Insurance companies.  The Department is imposing a 60 day moratorium on cancellations / non-renewals attributable to the failure to pay premiums directly as a result of the Disaster Events in the named counties of Allen, Howard, Miami, Montgomery and St. Joseph.  Insurers are to apply this moratorium retroactively to the day before the Disaster Events occurred in each impacted area.  Due to the breadth of the storms and number of tornadoes, the Department advises that this moratorium should also be considered on a case-by-case basis in unnamed counties.
The Department has also implemented a 60 day grace period relating to renewal and cancellations for all licensees, certificate holders and registrants from the impacted areas. This includes premium tax and surplus lines premium tax filings.
As our authorized Program Administrators, you are required to comply with all of the insurer requirements on our behalf.
Please see the following Bulletin issued by the Indiana Department of Insurance, which is applicable to all lines of business written on both an admitted and surplus lines basis.







If we learn of subsequent updates or additional information from the Indiana Department of Insurance, we will advise you accordingly.
If you have any questions or require additional support please contact your Program Manager.  
Thank you for your support in adhering to these requirements.

The information and other material contained herein is proprietary to AIG Programs and intended for internal use only.  Unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, copying or other use of this information and material without the express written permission of AIG Programs is strictly prohibited.
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